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A Webinar programme entitled “Financial Planning and its Importance” was conducted in the 

Department of Management Studies, by Co-ordinator Dr.K.Sudarsan, Associate Professor & 

HOD, Department of Management Studies, SITAMS on 24th August, 2020. The Chief Guest is 

Dr.J.Murthy, BSE Resource Person. The participants of this programme are I MBA and II MBA 

students. The programme was conducted from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm. The programme scheduled 

as follows; 

1. Inauguration and speech by Dr.K.Sudarsan, Associate Professor, Department of 

Management Studies, SITAMS. 

2. Speech by Chief Guest Dr.J.Murthy, BSE Resource Person about an Overview of 

Financial Planning and its Importance.. 

3. Vote of thanks by Ms.P.Haneesha – I MBA Student 
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               19-04-2021 

A Webinar programme entitled “Financial Planning and Investment Opportunities” was 

conducted Department of Management Studies, SITAMS on 19th April, 2021 by Dr.K.Sudarsan, 

Associate Professor, Department of Management Studies, SITAMS on 19th April, 2021. The 

Chief Guest is Dr.J.Murthy, BSE Resource Person. The participants of this programme are I 

MBA and II MBA students. The programme was conducted from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm. The 

programme scheduled as follows; 

1. Inauguration and speech by Dr.K.Sudarsan, Associate Professor, Department of 

Management Studies, SITAMS. 

2. Speech by Chief Guest Dr.J.Murthy, BSE Resource Person about an Overview of 

Planning and Investment Opportunities. 

3. Vote of thanks by Ms.K.Sandhya – I MBA Student 

 

 

 


